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The Editor:

Re: “Ottawa not after war criminals, B’nai Brith to tell rights panel,” September 29

One has to wonder at the hypocrisy of B’nai Brith in chastizing Canada for not seeking out alleged (non-Jewish) war criminals, when a number of prosecutions and denaturalization proceedings in fact have taken place.

Why are they mum when it comes to the ilk of Solomon Morel, Helena Wolinska-Brus, and Stefan Szwedowicz, all accused of horrific crimes during the Stalinist era, who have been able to escape punishment by seeking “refuge” in Israel, Britain and Sweden. 
Yours truly,

Canadian Polish Congress, Toronto District 
